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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 10:13 AM
To: 'Heningburg, Benjamin@Waterboards'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Bill Brasher (Bill.Brasher@Waterboards.ca.gov); Cullen, 

Pat@Waterboards; 'caferealty@aol.com'; 'Craig Drizin'
Subject: Exxon, 3055 35th Ave, Oakland; LOP CASE #: RO0000271; USTCF Claim #1275

Dear Mr. Heningburg,  

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has been made aware the subject case has been placed in the 
Expedited Claim Account Program (ECAP).  I, the ACEH caseworker, am unaware if ACEH has received official 
notification from the ECAP that the site has been accepted and am unaware if anyone at the State Clean Up Fund (CUF) 
has been assigned to the case.   

ACEH has had a meeting scheduled for Thursday, March 10, 2016, for the subject case with the Responsible Party (RP) 
prior to being made aware of the acceptance of the case to the ECAP.  ACEH believes it is premature to hold a meeting 
with only the RP and ACEH staff in light of the case acceptance into the ECAP.  Hence, ACEH will postpone the meeting 
until such time that the entire ECAP team can be present.  

Please have the ECAP staff inform ACEH of the case and ECAP team status as the program takes flight.  

Thank you, 
Keith Nowell 
 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


